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THE FEAST OF ST. FRANCIS XAVIER

On Saturday, December 1st, Brothers Adolph, Vincent and Joseph, along with the students at the 
Sant, celebrated the Feast of St. Francis Xavier with Mass and a meal together.

Above: (left to right) Brothers Adolph, Vincent and Joseph

Below: The Sant Community enjoying a festive meal

Brother Adolph, Daniel, Balardet, Kendy, Brother Vincent, Duvil Jacky, Cledisone, Jean-Yvon, and Brother Joseph
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DUVIL JACKY PREPARES TO COMPLETE HIS STUDIES

MÈSI, BONDYE, MÈSI; THANK YOU, GOD, THANK YOU.

Your continued support is what allows Brothers Joseph, Vincent and Adolph to provide the accompaniment that these young men 
receive to improve life for themselves and for Haiti.

Duvil Jacky is preparing to complete his studies in July 
2019. As part of his completion process, Brother Adolph 
sat down with Duvil and asked him to share what his 
experience has been like.

Jean-Yvon is working on his drawing 
technique. He is studying Civil 
Engineering at the Technology Institute 
in Haiti.

“I arrived at the Sant after the request was made by my godfather, 
Brother Joseph Accilien, a member of the Little Brother of Incarnation. 
I spent about a month here before being accepted into the program in 
2014. Over the past four years, the Sant has helped me financially 
with food, healthcare and other living expenses. I have also learned to 
understand and appreciate my fellow residents in the community. Spiritually, I learned more by prayer and days of reflection. This experience 
has deepened my appreciation for community life. It has also prepared me for leadership in my local village. So, I give thanks to the Xaverian 
Brothers for their good works!”




